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PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT (PLUM) COMMITTEE REPORT and CORRECTION 
RESOLUTION relative to fixing typographical errors in Article 5 (Use) of the New Zoning, for the 
implementation of the Downtown Community Plan and New Zoning Code Project. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 

1. APPROVE the technical corrections contained in the Department of City Planning (DCP) memorandum 
dated December 30, 2024, attached to the Council file. 
 

2. ADOPT the accompanying CORRECTION RESOLUTION dated December 30, 2024, attached to the 
Council file, and the amendments stated into the record by the DCP and recommended by the PLUM 
Committee on January 14, 2025, to incorporate additional technical corrections into Chapter 1A of the 
Los Angeles Municipal Code (New Zoning Code). 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The DCP reports that there is no General Fund impact as administrative costs 
are recovered through fees. 
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted 
 

 
 

Summary: 
At a regular meeting held on January 14, 2025, the PLUM Committee considered a memorandum from 
the DCP and a Correction Resolution dated December 30, 2024 relative to fixing typographical errors in 
Article 5 (Use) of the New Zoning Code.  DCP staff provided an overview of the matter, and stated 
additional technical corrections into the record. After an opportunity for public comment, the Committee 
recommended to approve the technical corrections contained in the DCP memorandum and stated into 
the record, and the Correction Resolution dated December 30, 2024.  This matter is now submitted to the 
Council for consideration. 
 

Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 

 
 

MEMBER VOTE 
BLUMENFIELD: YES 
HUTT: YES 
NAZARIAN:    YES 
LEE:    YES 
RAMAN: YES 

 
 
CR 
22-0617_rpt_PLUM_01-14-25 

 

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


